
COLCHESTER SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Board of Education Meeting Sunday, October 24, 2010 
SPECIAL MEETING 
Colchester High School, Room 109 4:15 p.m. 
 
The Colchester Board of Education held a special board meeting on Sunday, October 24, 2010 in 
Colchester High School, Room 109.  Those in attendance were:  Chair: Dirk Reith; Directors: 
Dick Pecor, Paul Smith and John Zenie; Superintendent Larry Waters; Student Board Member 
Tom Yasewicz; New England Association of Schools and Colleges Accrediting Committee Members.  
 

MINUTES 
 
 

I. Call to Order 
 

 Chair Dirk Reith called the meeting to order at 4:15 p.m.  
 
II. Meet with New England Association of Schools and Colleges Committee (NEASC) 

Regarding Colchester High School Accreditation 
 

In order to maintain our accreditation from NEASC, Colchester High School is being 
evaluation by the New England Association Schools and Colleges Accrediting Committee from 
October 24 through October 27, 2010.  As part of this review, members of the Board and 
Superintendent Waters met with the NEASC Accrediting Committee. 

 
III. Adjournment 
 

No formal action for adjournment was made.  

 

 
Recorder:       Board Clerk: 

 
  

              
Cathy Ward       Paul Smith 
Reporting Secretary      Board Clerk 


